Hospitality Resolution – October 2009

Whereas the Dean of the John L. Grove College of Business at Shippensburg University offered to host the 2009 MAACBA Annual meeting, then promptly disappeared; and 

Whereas Patti Wolf and others from the Shippensburg Dean’s Office stepped in to assure the MAACBA Annual Meeting could go on; and

Whereas the membership of MAACBA gathered in Harrisburg, PA for its 59th annual meeting, where we enjoyed a terrific educational program, fine dining, and an endless supply of Hershey’s bars (which, no doubt, our physicians would deplore); and 

Whereas the City of Harrisburg appeared to have closed down to assure there would be no interference with our MAACBA meeting;

Therefore, be it resolved that the members of MAACBA express our sincere thanks and gratitude to the John L. Grove College of Business at Shippensburg University and especially to Patti Wolf and the Dean’s Office Staff for their gracious hospitality, excellent organization and flawless execution of the 59th MAACBA Annual Meeting.

